
 
 

 
 

DATE: April 8, 2020 
 
TO: Prospective Respondents  
 
FROM: Amy Lucey, Procurement Specialist 
 
SUBJECT: Addendum #1 to Quote Request 35543, Mechanical Vegetation Removal in the Upper Basin 
 
As a result of inquiries, the following clarifications/changes are provided for your information.  Please make all 
appropriate changes to your bid / proposal documents.  Note:  changes are reflected with original language shown 
with strike-through and new language is underlined. 
 
Q1: Are the areas to be quoted/mechanically treated marked? So that upon our site visit we are clearly 

understanding where to cut.  
A1: No, the areas described in the SOW have not been marked.  
 
 
Q2: Are there any gates or permissions we need prior to site visit? 
A2: Yes, please notify Amy Lucey at alucey@msn.com, 24 hours in advance of your site visit so we can 

make sure that the gates are open. There is construction that you need to be aware of during your site 
visit.  The gate to AP-1 is open due to construction at AP-1 so be cautious when visiting that site.  Also, 
there is construction on one of water control structures S-96C which you will have to cross to get to 
L_74W.  

 
Q3: Has this work been performed before? 

A3: Yes, 3 out of the 5 sites have had some mechanical vegetation work performed on them. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTE:  The Bid due date remains 300 p.m., Thursday, April 23, 2020 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum on the QUOTE COST SCHEDULE provided in the quote request 
package.   
 
If you have any questions, please e-mail me at alucey@sjrwmd.com 
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